Wanda Schrader

From: Montza Williams

Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2011 3:38 PM

To: Aaron Low; Alyssa Puckett; Angie Monk; Armon Hewitt; Blaine Jernigan; Brock Fry; Cary

Sims; Chad Gulley; Chadd Caperton; Charlet Meyer; Christie King; Cindy VanDevender; Claudann Jones; Clint Perkins; Crispin Skinner; Dennis Smith; George Green; Holly Black; Jamie Sugg; Jennifer Allen; Jerry Nickerson; Jessica Stahn; Jill Parker; Joey Odowd; John Toner; Kari Aycock; Keith Hansen; Kim Conway; Lane Dunn; Lee Dudley; Lisa Wall; Liz Buckner; Louraiseal McDonald; Mandy Patrick; Mark Currie; Mark Price; Patrice Dunagin; Paulette Cooper; Randy Reeves; Rene McCracken; Rick Hirsch; Robin Leal; Ryan Merrel; Sarah C. Jones; Sarah Hindman; Shannon Fuller; Wendi Green; Willie Arnwine; Alice Nelson; Angela Hemphill; Candace Crannell; Cindy Gill; Connie Easley; Cyndi Phillips; Deborah Sanford; Delma Yancey; Denise Lee; Denise McAlexander; Ginger Shorter; Jenna Howell; Jennifer L. Crowley; Joann Beck; Julie Flanagan; Karen Oestmann; Kim Fountain; Laura Worsham; Sandi Read; Sharla Paris; Sharon Kerr;

Theresa Johnson; Twyla Yeager; Vanessa Woods

Cc: Shelia Lewis; Wanda Schrader

Subject:Leadership LabAttachments:leader lab 2011.pdf

Gang,

I know that it is late but it is the earliest that we could get the information to you. Jamie and I went to the camp today to talk with the manager since we could not get him by phone and we got lucky. YEA!!!

Leadership Lab will be held at Pine Springs Baptist Camp between Henderson and Mt. Enterprise--just three miles off of Hwy 259. I am excited that the camp is very centrally located for all of us. I think that the kids will have a great time. Theme for this lab is "Ready; SET; Go." I am attaching a flyer that has a tentative schedule included. Dates for Lab are June 22-24, 2011 and the cost is \$80. Registration is open on 4-H Connect.

Officer nomination forms will be due to the District Office by the 5:00 pm, Monday, June 13. Nomination forms, along with medical release information and code of conduct forms for all participants will be sent in a separate message.

If you have questions, please call.



Montza Williams

Assistant Professor & Extension Specialist 4-H and Youth Development

1710 North Hwy. 3053

P.O. Box 38

Overton, Texas 75684 Phone: 903.834.6191 Fax: 903.834.6257

ml-williams@tamu.edu